
Committee members: 
 
Ostensibly, M49 was intended to bring fairness to existing property owners, and certainty for farmers and 
others that there would be a limited amount of dwellings and time during which any additional dwellings 
on resource lands would be built. SB 1050 makes a mockery of that presumed intent and provides 
unlimited opportunity for wholesale development on our farm and forest lands.  
 
Please drive a stake in this bald attempt to suck some of the remaining blood out of Oregon's land use 
program. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Robert Emmons, President 
LandWatch Lane County 

 


